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4th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In the table below, you will find the P.E days for you child. Please remember that all children are to come to 
school in full active uniform on those days.  
 
Most classes will not begin PE until next week (WB 11th September), just keep an eye on your Dojo platforms 
where teachers will communicate if they are needed this week. 
 

 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
T. Hinkley 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

Year 1 Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 2 Tuesday and Thursday  

Year 3 Monday and Wednesday 

Year 4 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 Monday and Wednesday 

Year 6 Tuesday [swimming kit also needed] 
and 

Thursday 
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